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From: Hilary Cane 
Sent: Saturday, 6 January 2024 9:45 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am a 5th generation Hobartian and love our city and its environs. The combination of the river and a beautiful 
mountain make the city very special. The proposed stadium in the proposed location is unbelievably ugly and I find it 
astounding that one sporting body can dictate to our government in the manner in which it has. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

The guidelines should set out requirements for photo montages that show Tasmanians realistic images of the proposed 
stadium and its overwhelming impact 

Yours faithfully, 

Hilary Cane 
 




